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KEVIN HOUSE <khouse1961@verizon.net> Sat, Jan 13, 2024 at 8:55 AM
To: PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Dear PSC,
Thanks for your fair ruling on my case.  I knew from the onset that the Commission had limited authority in regards to
some aspects of my complaint. The Commission’s decision will definitely bolster my ability to move forward to resolve the
issues I have with the improper transfer of service from RMP to Hurricane City.  However, I do have two questions about
the decision.

Why did the Commission grant Rocky Mountain Power’s “Motion to Dismiss” when in fact the Commission goes on to
state many parts of that Motion to Dismiss were misleading and inaccurate?

A more accurate Order from the Commission, I feel, should  be categorized and called simply the “Findings of the
Commission” are such and such or the “Orders of the Commission” are such and such.  Stating that the Motion to Dismiss
was granted would seem, on face value, and maybe even legally, that the Commission fully agreed with RMP’s Motion to
Dismiss with Prejudice when in fact, the Commission found faults and inaccuracies in the Motion and opened up an
investigation on how the transfer took place.

Lastly, was the Motion to Dismiss granted with prejudice as requested by Rocky Mountain Power?

Thanks for the assistance and dedication in this matter and looking forward to the results of the investigation.  By the way,
I never was interested in getting a monetary reward.

Looking forward to your reply.

Thanks,
Kevin House


